
From: Eric Boyd
To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: Please vote YES on HB2314
Date: Monday, February 18, 2019 3:39:09 PM

Good afternoon - 
I am writing you to respectfully request your support of HB2314.

I ride to and from work often, rain or shine. Knowing that someday I might be able to simply share
the lane with cars when traffic is tight brings me some hope. Too often do I see drivers on their
phones not paying attention to me. I would like some relief knowing I could keep traffic moving
while safely moving between stopped or slow moving vehicles.

Thank you for your consideration.
Eric Boyd
NE Portland, OR
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